Dear Parents

mdpi.cs will be at St Pabrick’s PS Magheralin on
Wednesday 20th October 2021

for a school photo session,

ALL pupils are welcome to boolk a slot.
We will aim to take two or three different poses.

Please click, or copy and paste this link nto a browser, and complete the form.,
https://www.cognitoforms.com/Mdpics1/SchoolPhotoBookingFormStPatricksPSMagheralin201021

Ik MUST submitted before Mov\d.av 1%th Ockober 2021

We will follow all social distancing rules and will maintain the school’s strick covid policies.
Our staff will wear masks and will sanitise their hands regularly

If you require any further information please call us on O2F 9244 0035 or email us at
orders@mdpics.co.uk

Thank you



https://www.cognitoforms.com/Mdpics1/SchoolPhotoBookingFormStPatricksPSMagheralin201021

